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Sheriff McFadden Welcomes Criminal Justice Students from Julius L. Chambers High School 
 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – On Thursday, April 5, 2023, The Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office (MCSO) 
welcomed criminal justice students from Julius L. Chambers High School to the Mecklenburg County 
Detention Center (MCDC). Students learned from residents what life is like inside the detention center 
and what life choices brought them to the MCDC.  
 
“I’m proud to have been able to provide these students with the opportunity to learn about the realities 
of incarceration and the choices that can lead to incarceration. I believe this group of students can 
possibly be the future of law enforcement, and I hope that this experience will inspire and educate them 
as they pursue such a rewarding career,” said Sheriff McFadden. 
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